
Subject: Re: Westchester Town Center BID News2
From: "NICOLE ALBERCA" <nicole.alberca@lapd.lacity.org>
Date: 04/01/2015 05:44 PM
To: <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Thank you Don

Sent from my iPhone Please forgive typographical errors.

On Apr 1, 2015, at 10:55 AM, Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:

As described in the attached newsletter, a number of big developments are anticipated to 
occur in the Westchester area in the coming year.  Check-out the details.  

Let us know of any questions or comments.  Best...

Don
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